
I am objecting to this proposal as I believe this Sainsbury's supermarket is essential for 
people, like me, who do not have their own car. It is the only big supermarket I can travel 
to easily by public transport /walking and I am sure this is the same for a lot of local 
people.
If this shop was knocked down, I believe it would greatly increase the traffic around 
Enfield from people driving further to do their shopping. It would reduce facilities for the 
current residents and there would be no local shopping facilities for any new properties 
being built. These new residents would all have to drive elsewhete to do their shopping. 
There is also a lot of green space arond the supermarket which is an asset to the 
community. We need more green areas, not less.
Please do not take this destructive action.
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